
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 November 2019 
 

Christmas book fair         2-6 december 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Ripon Grammar School’s annual Christmas Book Fair will be in RGS Library all next week,  
2 - 6 December 2019.  Once again we have joined with Little Ripon Bookshop  
who will provide a range of books and gifts for our fair and who are offering a fantastic  

20% discount on everything ordered from the fair!  
 
Promoting reading for pleasure is one of the core functions of the Library and the Book Fair 
enables us to reach every pupil in the school with this message.  In addition, it gives the 
Library and English staff an opportunity to talk about reading and recommend books to 
pupils in an informal way outside classroom activity.   
  

Pupils will have chance to browse the book selection in the Library during an English 
lesson. 

  

Pupils will be given an order slip to indicate any titles they are interested in and will 
bring the list home to show you for approval. 

  

Pupils confirm any orders by bringing in the slip to the Library, signed by you and 
accompanied by payment NO LATER THAN Friday, 13th  December.   
 

Payment should be by CASH or CHEQUE payable to ‘Little Ripon Bookshop’ 
 

 You will receive your books by the end of term. 
 
Thank you for your support!  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me on library@ripongrammar.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S C Dring 
Learning Resources Manager 
Literacy Co-ordinator 


